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PQ 29578/23* To ask the Minister for Health the major capital works that were 

carried out at Our Lady's Hospital, Navan in 2022 and to date in 2023; the nature 
of these works; and the additional capital works that are scheduled to be carried 
out at this hospital over the next 12 months, in tabular form. -Duncan Smith 

 
Dear Deputy Smith,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
Please find below a table listing major capital projects funded at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan 
in 2022. This list of projects excludes any minor capital projects which may have been 
progressed under a number of minor capital programmes such as infrastructural risk, 
climate action, equipment replacement and infection prevention and control.  
 

Brief Description of Major Capital Projects Projects Progressed at Our Lady's Hospital, 
Navan in 2022 

1 Fire damage restoration project, including roof replacement (funded from insurance) 
 

2 Ward Refurbishment: Works to male & female inpatient nightingale wards to provide 
sub-divisions and WC/Shower facilities to improve social distancing and Infection 
Prevention and control. 
 

3 Upgrade of the existing mortuary at Our Lady's Hospital, Navan. Upgrades will 
include the PM room, office, toilets, viewing room split into large and small rooms, 
external works at entrance including parking, as well as heating, lighting and 
power.  New facilities include family room, staff changing, stores, meeting room, and 
PM room ventilation.  
 

 



 

 
 
 
A number of projects are planned to progress at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan in 2023 
including ward refurbishment and mortuary upgrade, these are detailed in the HSE’s Capital 
Plan 2023, which is available at the following location: 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/capital-plan-2023.pdf. 
 
Please note that all projects undertaken by the HSE are intended to progress to completion. 
As further projects are approved by the HSE’s National Capital & Property Steering 
Committee they will also be added to the HSE’s Capital Investment Programme. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_____________________ 
Paul de Freine 
National Director  
Capital & Estates  

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/capital-plan-2023.pdf

